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Melissa Siebert was quoted in a Law360 article discussing the biometric privacy litigation in Illinois

that could be significantly altered due to pending state and federal cases considering the timing of

claims under the state's landmark statute. “Illinois Appellate Courts in the First and Third districts are

both considering a "novel question" of BIPA law,” said Melissa. “If that statute of limitations is

narrowed, it can significantly reduce the number of BIPA cases overall, as many are brought by

employees who haven't worked at the company in question for a number of years.”

To read the full article, click here. 
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